
Mr. Maksim Kaimonov
Lomonosov Moscow State University
Moscow
Russia

October 12, 2021

Dear Mr. Kaimonov, 

On behalf of the Organising Committee of “The Fourteenth Conference for Young
Scientists in Ceramics”, I am pleased to inform you that the paper:

Maksim Kaimonov, Tatiana Safronova, Irina Tikhomirova, Tatiana Shatalova
Composite ceramic materials based on sodium silicate aqueous solution and 
calcium phosphate powders for bone tissue regeneration

was accepted as an oral presentations at the Conference. In addition, the abstract of
your presentation will  be included in  The Book of Abstracts.  Thus, we invite you to
participate in the Conference, which will be held on October 20-23, 2021 in Novi Sad,
Serbia.

Looking forward to meet you soon in Novi Sad.

  

Prof. Dr. Vladimir V. Srdic
for the International Scientific Committee

14th Conference for Young Scientists in Ceramics, CYSC 2021
October 20-23, 2021, Novi Sad, Serbia

e-mail: sm@tf.uns.ac.rs
web-site: http://www.old.tf.uns.ac.rs/cysc
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